
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

April10, 2014 

Todd Gallagher, Plant Manager 
Hot Spring Plant 
PO Box 551 (A-TCBY -22D) 
Little Rock, AR 72203-0551 

Re: 2013 Annual Report & DMR Submittal- No Exceedances 
Hot Spring Plant, Malvern, AR 
Permit No. ARROOC348, AFIN 30-00229 

Dear Mr. Gallagher, 

The 2013 Annual Report and Discharge Monitoring Repmis (DMRs) for the above-referenced facility in 
Industrial Sector 01 of the General Industrial Stormwater Permit were received 1121/2014. There were 
no benchmark parameter exceedances observed at this facility. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact the General Permits Section at (50 1) 682-0623. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Kreps 
Engineer, General Permits Section 
Water Division 

cc: Electronic Files (ARROOC348, AFIN 30-00229) 
David Ramsey, !CIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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